
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref # GDL/ADV/2022-2023/ALL/03                                        Dated : 24th July 2022 

  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings from Gateway Distriparks ! 
  
May please note that we are observing sluggish movement of rakes in Ahmedabad 
division due to heavy rains in Gujarat with water flowing on the tracks at many 
locations, same is resulting into en-route congestion and bunching of rakes, many of 
our Export rakes are getting stabled en-route towards Mundra port. 
  
Although we are constantly pursuing the competent authorities for smooth running of 
our rakes however due to the above stated reason the evacuation of imports from 
Mundra port may get delayed. 
  
Hence would We would request you plan your EXIM containers accordingly as 
Export vessel cutoffs/connections also might get impacted due to delays in rake 
reaching the Port. 
  
For any further query please feel free to get in touch, we will be happy to assist you. 
 

 
Regards, 
Customerservice Desk 
Gateway Distriparks 


